
Dear Sir/Madam

I wish to object to the proposed redeveloped of the sainsburys site in Winchmore Hill.

The area is already over populated and this will impact on GP surgeries,hospitals which are already 
overcrowded.

People rely on the supermarket particularly elderly and vulnerable who live nearby  and do not have a car. 

Having a large car park for people with disabilities who need a car and a place to park.

This is my local supermarket and I do not want to see more rehousing built on it.

4107


